
Welcome
to the 1st Annual 

We water the seed of inner strength in homeless 

women so they can make a better life for  

themselves and their children.
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Sowing seeds 

golf
outing

of

Saturday, August 21, 2021
Beech Hollow Golf Course
 

CLUBHOUSE/COURSE
8 a.m. Registration
9 a.m. Shotgun Start

PAVILION
1:30-2:30 p.m. Blessing and Dinner
2:30-3 p.m. Program 

Welcome, Thank You and Testimonial 
Jim Jaime, event chair, Amy Bartels Roe, 
executive director of Mustard Seed Shelter, 
and Melissa, current Mustard Seed guest

Contest Prizes
 Overall Winner
 Skins
 Longest Drives
  Men’s – #3, #14
  Women’s – #6, #10

 Closest to the Pin
  Men’s – #9, #17
  Women’s – #4, #13

 Raffle Winners

Final Remarks and Farewell

Special thanks to all of our volunteers,  
golfers and sponsors! 



Event Sponsors
Mike & Jessica Goff 
Jolt Credit Union

Michigan Pipe & Valve – Jackson 
Michigan Pipe & Valve – Saginaw 

Michigan Pipe & Valve – Traverse City
Team One Credit Union

Green Sponsors
1st State Bank 

Kathy & Jeff Bonn
Bridge the Gap 

Caravan Facilities Management
Mike & Jessica Goff

Mike & Debbie Haremski
Duane J. Siler Inc. 

Chris & Jenny Samson

hole Sponsors
B&B Threads

Game Changer Therapy Services
Mike & Jessica Goff

F.E.M.E. at SVSU
Green Mitten Valley, LLC

Little Caesars Pizza/Dave & Lisa Rapin 
Real Estate One 

Rotary Club of Saginaw 
Brady, Ashlie & Sterling Samson

Serra Chevrolet and Toyota – Saginaw
Robert Sonntag DDS 

State Farm/Cathy Tafel, Agent 
SVRC Industries

SVRC Marketplace
Cheryl & Eric Taylor

Wanigas Credit Union
Willy’s Contracting 

Family of Nolan Yockey

Donors/Prize Sponsors
Burt Watson Chevrolet – Hole-in-One sponsor

Beech Hollow Golf Course
Ron & Joyce Bierlein 

Jack Burd
Cork & Ale

Fralia’s
Jim Gaertner

Jim & Mary Gresiak
Mike & Debbie Haremski

Jim Jaime
Paul & Jennifer Metivia

Chris Murin 
Carrie O’Toole

Jim Redmond Automotive – Cart sponsor
Amy Bartels Roe 

We hope you have enjoyed seeing our sponsor signage 
on the course today – as well as on our website and  
social media. Today’s outing would not have been  
possible without their support – and your participation!

Words cannot adequately express our deep gratitude to 
the Jaime, Schultz and Hansen families for gifting us with 
this event, which we hope will become a long-standing 
Mustard Seed tradition. Cheers to a successful event and 
we hope you will join us again in 2022!

 Thank you
to

our sponsors
   and donors!


